
From: Susan Beharriell
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 413 , further development and ON Golden Horseshoe Plan
Date: September-14-21 4:19:29 PM

Hello,
I just learned of this “odd” communication from staff.  Why is it not a staff
report and why can the public not comment on it?  How democratic is this,
given the opposition to 413?  Why does ON still list Vaughan as supporting 413
when it so wisely has withdrawn it?  Why has the Bolton railway suddenly
disappeared from transportation plans?  This document needs more
consideration, both by the public and by you!
Thank you very much.
Susan Beharriell
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